
 

Hildale City Planning Commission  

Public Hearing Notice 

Monday, April 21, 2025 at 6:00 PM 

320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Planning Commission and to the public, that the Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing as part of the regular meeting on Monday, April 21, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
(MDT), at 320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784. 

The Commission will receive public comments during a Public Hearing concerning a request to re-zone parcel 
numbers HC-SHCR-3-39A, HD-SHCR-3-36A, and HD-SHCR-3-36-B commonly addressed as 840 North Maple 
Street, Hildale, UT form (GC) General Commercial to Residential Multiple-family (RM-3) Zone.  

No decisions will be made during the public hearing. 


